
	
  

	
  

Parent-teacher 
conferences will be 
held on November 25th 
and 26th in the 
afternoon and evening. 
Sign-ups are now 
available. You can stop 
by the office or call to 
sign up.  
 
Class needs: 
Large pom-poms 
Salt 
Winter stickers 
 

The Tadpoles were busy working 
on their tadpole decorations for 
the Urban Forestry Center Festival 
of Trees. We hope your family will 
be able to check out this great 
event November 15th-17th from 
4:00-8:00. 
We have had busy chefs and 
hungry children in our new kitchen 
role play center! 
Some favorite songs this week 
were “Finger Family,” “Driving in 
my Car” and “Glad to See You.”  
The Tadpoles enjoyed the story Is 
your Mama a Llama? by Deborah 
Guarino. 
 

 
 

 Dates and Reminders 
 

Weekly Highlights 

Love, Kim and Nicole 

A Peek at the Week 
Tadpole Class 

  

	
  	
  
	
  	
  


